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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The Director of Public health, Birmingham City Council, Dr Justin Varney, has asked all schools to 
remind new families of the importance of children being up to date with their immunisations. 
 

 Your child will be learning and socialising with more children when they start their new 
school and could be at risk of catching preventable diseases if they haven’t had all their 
childhood jabs. 

 

 If you are not sure if your child has had all their routine vaccinations, check their personal 
health record (Red book) or contact the GP surgery. 
 

 

 To get the best protection for your child, they need to have had the two doses of MMR 
vaccine.  For a checklist of the vaccines and the ages at which they should ideally be given, 
visit:   www.nhs.uk/vaccinations 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr Justin Varney 
Director of Public Health 
Birmingham City Council 
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